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Rooted in Christ, 

Bloom Where You are Planted 

We have focused on identity (SHAPE) and 

vocation. This year we will focus on living out 

that unique vocation, or purpose that God 

has given each of us - our mission. 

We will explore how God reveals both himself 

and our life’s mission through experience.  

2020-2021 SCHOOL THEME 

     Wednesday, December 9, 2020 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 3:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 3:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 3:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 3:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

Diocesan Schools Advent Mass: 10:00 

(please CLICK HERE for the online mass link) 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 3:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

Ornament drop-off: 8:00 - 3:00 (school office) 

DEADLINE for  Christm as gift card orders  

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 3:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

Ornament drop-off: 8:00 - 3:00 (school office) 

School Office Hours: 8:00 - 3:00 

NTI hours: 8:30 - 3:00 (variable by grade) 

NTI Information & Links 

 

 

 

Although it is not what we planned, 

nor is it what we prefer, 

we have returned to NTI. 

Our amazing faculty and staff are 

working diligently to ensure that all 

of our students continue to receive 

the best education possible 

while we are not at school, in-person. 

Please CLICK HERE and then select 

the first document (reopening plans) 

for the most current information 

regarding NTI, including 

grade-level schedules, 

online classroom expectations, etc. 

Thank you SO MUCH for your 

cooperation and understanding! 

http://school.bssky.org/calendar.aspx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/16-dcWrJuAAuqJkNVuFzW8BMq4XFE3zPzZIML2TX9WMo/edit?usp=sharing
http://school.bssky.org/cafeteria.aspx
http://www.bssboosters.com/
https://app.sycamoreschool.com/index.php?schoolid=2610
https://www.artsonia.com/schools/school.asp?id=139726
https://covcathedral.com/
https://bssky.org/miscellaneous


Dear Parents, 

Thanks for continuing to work with and support us during this NTI period.  While we know this isn’t the ideal 
teaching or learning environment for anyone, we recognize and appreciate the efforts that all of our teachers, 
students, and families are putting in to help make this time productive and successful. 

Here are a few updates for everyone: 

1. Cookbooks - The first ever Blessed Sacrament School cookbook has arrived and is available for pickup in 
the school office!  If you ordered a copy/copies, you may pick them up in the school office during office hours 
(8:00 – 3:00) any week day up through next Friday 12/18. If you did not order a cookbook but would like to 
purchase a copy, we have several extra copies for this purpose.  Please visit this link to purchase a copy.  
  
2. Mass with the Bishop – On Monday, December 14th at 10:00 AM, Bishop Foys is going to celebrate Mass 
for all Diocesan schools, students, families, and staff members.  This mass will be livestreamed for students, 
staff, and families.  The link to view the mass can be found at https://covcathedral.com/.  NTI schedules are 
being adjusted to give students in 2-8 the opportunity to view Mass. Teachers will  communicate those 
changes to families. 
  
3. Ornament Collection - Students are encouraged to create a homemade ornament for the Diocesan 
Christmas Tree.  This tree is located across the street from the cathedral in Covington, in the courtyard of the 
Curia building.  Ornaments should include a ribbon or hook for hanging and be placed in a sandwich-sized 
Ziploc bag.  These can be dropped off at school during office hours (8:00-3:00) this Wednesday, Thursday, or 
Friday. 
  
4. Circle Song – With the holidays approaching and knowing that we could all use a little extra joy during 
this challenging time, we are happy to announce that we will soon be publishing a video of the Circle Song that 
was taken during the first trimester of this school year.  We are happy to be able to continue this cherished 
tradition, even if it looks a little different than in year’s past.  We count each and every one of you as a part of 
our circle, and we look forward to a time when we can all be back together again singing this joyous song 
together in person! A link will be sent to all families when the video is available.  
  
As we approach the third Sunday of Advent, our thoughts and reflections shift from “the Lord is coming” to 
the “the Lord is near.”  Lighting the pink candle is a symbol of joy that started with the joy the word felt when 
welcoming Jesus for the first time.  Let us focus on the joys in our lives, especially during these challenging 
times.  We are joyful to have the opportunity to continue to serve this community and to interact with our 
students on a daily basis. 

Thank you, 

Mr. Steffen & Mrs. Geiman 

http://go.sparkpostmail.com/f/a/rEslH3b9EOkjQurXEzNmeA~~/AABDuQA~/RgRhs3vrP0Q5aHR0cHM6Ly9jaGVja291dC5zcXVhcmUuc2l0ZS9idXkvUFZIUUtWTUsyTk5NTkJCR0VRWlpaQkU3VwNzcGNCCgAg6_bQX1aGIjpSEmRzdGVmZmVuQGJzc2t5Lm9yZ1gEAAAAAA~~
https://covcathedral.com/


 



Thumbs Up! 

Thumbs Up for our Sixth Grade Showcase team! 

BSS received 3rd place overall! 
 

 
 
 

Congratulations to the following students 
for their amazing performance in written assessments: 

 
 Math Social Studies 
 1st Jack Dusing 2nd Ryan Cox 
 2nd Nevaeh Lucarelli  
 5th Alex Wuest  
 
 Arts and Humanities Language Arts 
 4th Alexis Abdrabbo 5th Kaylee Ryan 
 5th Avery Pope 6th Nora VonBokern 
 

We are so proud of all of you! 





https://bssky.ejoinme.org/AGC


Did you know that you can raise money for BSS 
when shopping for groceries or on Amazon? 

 
 

 

 

 

Simply click on the Community Rewards tab on the BSS website 

and learn how to sign up for Amazon Smile, Remke and Kroger community rewards, 

as well as information on Box Tops and Coke Rewards! 

Please CLICK HERE for the Buddy Card order form (pay by cash or check made out to BSS Parent Club) 

Please CLICK HERE to order Buddy Cards online 

All proceeds benefit BSS Parent Club 

(offers valid for Dine In or Carry Out only and expire one year from activation)  

https://bssky.org/community-rewards#AZ
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Coke
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#BoxTops
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Kroger
https://bssky.org/community-rewards#Remke
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/BuddyCardOrderForm.pdf
https://checkout.square.site/buy/FTX5G2DZE6M37UNV4OQVRXO4


https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Gift-Certificate-Order-Form.pdf


CLICK FOR PRINTABLE FLYER CLICK TO ORDER ONLINE 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Simple-Christmas-Giving-2020.pdf
https://checkout.square.site/buy/V4NTCBSD4X74ZHJ3NDJFLFAO




 
December is an open month for Virtus suspensions! 

If you fell behind on reading your bulletins, now is the time to get caught up! 

Although we are extremely limited in our ability to have parent volunteers in the classroom 

and/or school building this year, we encourage you to please continue to read your monthly 

Virtus bulletins and stay current with your certification. 

Also, please make sure to complete your bulletins on a computer and NOT on a phone. 

The answers typically do not record when submitted on a phone. 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Christmas-Ornaments-Flyer.pdf


 

In-house retakes at the Lifetouch Studio will be held 

Friday December 11th from 3:00 to 6:00PM. 

If you would like to schedule a retake, you MUST make an appointment. 

Please call Ivonne Job-Rivera 859-578-0110 ext 80104 for scheduling. 



 

https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/MS-Burst-Flyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ADT-Flyer.pdf
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/Coat-Donation-Flyer-2.pdf
https://transportation.ky.gov/AdoptaHighway/Pages/Events.aspx


Check us out on Social Media 

Blessed Sacrament School    2407 Dixie Highway, Fort Mitchell, Kentucky 41017  

school.bssky.org    Diocese of Covington 

A National Blue Ribbon School of Excellence    1994, 2007, 2015 

 

The mission of Blessed Sacrament school 

is to spiritually, academically, and personally develop active Catholics 

using the Gospel teachings of Jesus Christ.  

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY  https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/  https://twitter.com/BSS_KY  

If you would like to submit an article or flyer to our weekly newsletter, please send information to Annie Ernst at annernst@bssky.org. 

All information MUST be submitted by 12:00 pm on Monday to be printed in that week’s newsletter. 

(Submissions made after the deadline will run in the following week’s newsletter.) 

If you have a great idea to share, feedback on an event, questions on upcoming events, or want more information on how to get involved 

please contact the BSS Parents Club at parentsclub@bssky.org.  

A FEW REMINDERS... 
 Please remember to keep extra masks in backpacks 

 Please consider keeping a small hand sanitizer in backpacks and lunch boxes, 

 and continue to encourage effective hand washing habits 

 The most current school-related COVID-19 information can be found HERE 

 Our current arrival and dismissal procedures can be found HERE in the handbook  

 (see page 28) 

 Please make sure that snacks and lunches are peanut-free.  A list of safe options  

 can be found HERE, but please check labels as there may be other items that are 

 not included on this list. 

 We know that you’re all doing your best! 

 Your children are AWESOME and we are SO HAPPY that they are here! 

 

THANK YOU FOR ALL THAT YOU DO EVERY DAY - WE APPRECIATE YOU! 

https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.facebook.com/BSSKY
https://www.instagram.com/bss_ky/
https://twitter.com/BSS_KY
mailto:parentsclub@bssky.org
https://bssky.org/miscellaneous
https://bssky.org/wp-content/uploads/ParentStudent-Handbook-2020-2021.pdf
https://snacksafely.com/safe-snack-guide/

